
1/27/2024 
 
CSC and staff reviewed the following: 

●​ Norms 
●​ UIP plan for student and school needs 
●​ Agreement that smaller class sizes were desirable 
●​ Reviewed outline of next year's proposed budget, including all other positions outside 

of the general classroom 
●​ Discussed the reduction of a 1.0 specials position 

 


